
CARPENTER 14TH DECEMBER 2020 - 5% INCREASE  
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Danny Nunn <danny.nunn@carpenter.com>  
Sent: 08 December 2020 09:29 
To: 'Interpak Sales' <sales@interpak.ltd.uk> 
Subject: Price Update 
 
Dear John, 
 
The suppliers of chemicals used within the manufacture of our slab stock foams have imposed further 
increases effective beginning of December 2020. 
 
In view of these further significant increases, we must adjust our own pricing on foam products 
accordingly. It is therefore necessary to inform you, that with effect from Monday 14th December 2020 
all foam products will increase in price and attach your new price list. 
 
We acknowledge this is very unwelcome news during the challenging trading conditions our industry 
is currently having to manage. Please rest assured we have not taken this decision lightly. We thank 
you for your continued support and for your understanding of this difficult situation. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Danny Nunn 
 
Mobile: 07836 511955 
 


